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Dear Friends, 
 

I am very pleased to have the opportunity to thank you personally, once again, for your 
professionalism and dedication in cooperating to the running of this event in Šamorín. 
 
All of you, Slovak volunteers and the EBL Championship staff deserve the merit of this 
success.  
 
You enabled us to organise another great event in the history of the Youth Championships 
and to achieve an even greater than expected success. 
  

Sincerely yours 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yves Aubry 


